
From: mbyles@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mason Byles
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 1530 (formerly LC 19) - Testimony in favor of strong climate action
Date: Sunday, January 19, 2020 9:32:50 AM

Dear Senate Committee Environment and Natural Resources,

Climate change is by far the most important issue facing our children and grandchildren during their life times!!!
Please, please, please treat this issue as the crisis it truly is!!!

Sincerely,
Mason Byles
1350 NE 17th Ave Unit 2D Portland, OR 97232-3560
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